
When proctoring a test, you may find that you need to enable popup 
windows in Google Chrome to allow for test selection.   

Click the Customize and Control button  on the browser toolbar. 

Select Settings. 

 

From the left, click on "Privacy and Security”,  then click on "Site Settings." 

 



Click on "Pop-ups and redirects." 

 

In the "Pop-ups and redirects" section,  under the “Default Behaviors”, make 
sure the “Sites can send pop-ups and use redirects” is enabled  

 


